Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF BENGUET
La Trinidad
Wivg and Awardg Committee
(Infrastructure Projects)

SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN NO. 10-2022

TO: All Prospective Bidders;
Members, Bids and Awards Committee-Infra; and
Others Concerned

This supplemental bid bulletin is being issued relative to the scheduled opening of bid documents on
June 21, 2022 as indicated in the Invitation to Bid for projects posted in the PhilGEPS, Benguet Capitol
Website, Provincial Engineer’s Office, BAC Bulletin Board and Provincial Capitol Lobby from May 27, 2022 to
June 3, 2022. Due to the unavailability of the majority of the regular members who will be attending a seminar
on June 21 to 23, 2022, the above scheduled opening of bid documents is CANCELLED and is
RESCHEDULED on June 27, 2022 at 9:00 o'clock in the morning at the PLO Conference Hall, 3 Floor,
Capitol Building La Trinidad, Benguet.

Issued this 13t day of June, 2022.

BACInfrastructure Ctrairpérson



